
PRESQUE ISLE ACADEMY 
- Open Enrollment Legal/Public Notice -

Presque Isle Academy (PIA) a TUITION-FREE Public School Academy serving students
and their families with a blended learning academic program, announces the enrollment
period for the 2021-2022 academic school year. PIA will enroll students entering grades
9 through 12 in the fall of 2021. Interested students may enroll April 6th, 2021, through
the last business day in May between the hours of 9 a.m. and 3 p.m. at PIA, 20830
Cedar Street, P.O. Box 731, Onaway, MI 49765. 

In addition, interested students and their families may contact the Academy by calling 
989-733-6708.  

PIA is a Public School Academy authorized by the Bay Mills Community College ac-
cording to the Michigan Revised School Code. PIA has an open enrollment policy and
does not discriminate on the basis of intellectual or physical abilities, achievement or
aptitude, disability, religion, creed, race, gender, national origin, homeless status or any
other basis that would be illegal for a school district.

Random Selection Drawing
In the event student enrollment applications exceed available space, a random selection
drawing will be administered June 3, 2021 , from 10:00am-12:00pm at the Academy.
The random selection drawing, in accordance with the Michigan Revised School Code
and the charter contract will be conducted under the direction of a third party adminis-
trator not affiliated with PIA. 
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